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Galena Park Recognizes Student Volunteers

Houston, Texas: At the October 10th Galena Park ISD (GPISD) Board of Trustees meeting, GPISD 
recognized six outstanding students for being volunteers in our ‘A’ - rated billboard campaign.  The 
students are Spencer Jenkins, Galena Park High School; Emily Muench, Havard Elementary School; 
Giuliana Longoria, MacArthur Elementary School; Leah Chanette, North Shore Senior High School; 
Darius Cotton, Galena Park Middle School; and Pedro Carlos Verduzco III, North Shore Middle 
School.

The Galena Park ISD Communications Department reached out to these ‘model students’, who took 
time out of their busy schedules to assist with the billboard campaign and celebrate the success of 
GPISD. It is amazing students like these that make Galena Park ISD a great place to be! 

A certificate and medal were presented to Spencer Jenkins, Emily Muench, Giuliana Longoria, Leah 
Chanette, Darius Cotton, and Pedro Carlos Verduzco III on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. 
John Moore, Superintendent of Schools. 
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Pictured (left to right): Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; 
Spencer Jenkins, GPISD student; Emily Muench, GPISD student; Giuliana 

Longoria, GPISD student; Leah Chanette, GPISD student; Darius Cotton, GPISD 
student, & Mrs. Norma Hernandez, GPISD Board of Trustees Secretary
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